
18-556 Correspondence from Viki Wetate regarding concerns regarding Green Village 
Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 6, 2024 

18-557 Correspondence from Jeff Lundy regarding new Motion to ban driveway delivery 
of media products, dated July 5, 2024 

18-558 Correspondence from Caroline Lee regarding Crossroads United Church, dated 
July 9, 2024 

18-559 Correspondence from Hellen Lopez regarding concerns regarding Green Village 
Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 9, 2024 

18-560 Correspondence from Yusef Hussain regarding opposition to Green Village 
Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 9, 2024 

18-561 Correspondence from Stuart Hult regarding support of OLS Crossroads Village, 
dated July 9, 2024 

18-564 Correspondence from Dean Henderson regarding July 9 Council Meeting 
concerns, dated July 9, 2024 

18-565 Correspondence from Annette Burfoot and Fiona Charles, regarding 
Williamsville Community Association Statement, dated July 9, 2024 

18-566 Correspondence from John Scheulderman regarding New Motion 1 regarding 
unwanted newspaper delivery, dated July 9, 2024 

18-567 Correspondence received from Cathy Lawrence regarding Opposition to Green 
Village Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 9, 2024 

18-568 Correspondence received from Faith Yolanda regarding Cabin Project at 
Crossroads United Church, dated July 9, 2024 

 


